
 
 

Celebrations
Hello Achievement Network community. I want to share with you some of the highlights from our
school for the past month. We are so proud of our seniors listed below who have applied to four
year universities and have received college acceptance letters during the past month. Our seniors
have worked so hard and we are very proud of their accomplishments. The students and the
universities they have been accepted to so far are listed below.
Iris L.               De Paul University and University of Oregon
Faderera P.    CSU Dominguez Hills and CSU Los Angeles
Lauren L.        CSU Dominguez Hills
Nataly M.        San Francisco State University and CSU Dominguez Hills
Empiras S.      California Lutheran and CSU Bakersfield
Lucina C.        University of Wisconsin River Falls/ CSU Channel Islands 
Edwyn L.        CSU East Bay.

Upcoming Events
UPMMA is scheduled for Back-to-School from 5:00- 6:00 next Thursday, February 11,
2021.Extended Learning Tutoring (Virtual Small Group Instruction) will begin Monday, February 8,
2021, and end Wednesday, March 3, 2021. Students will receive small group instructional support
in ELA, Math, Science, and Social Science classes from 3:00- 4:00 pm every Monday and Wednesday
for the next four weeks.
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         HIGHLIGHTING: 
  UNIVERSITY PATHWAYS 
        MEDICAL MAGNET           
               ACADEMY

     COVID TESTING FOR 
 STUDENTS AND FAMILIES

           SAFE STEPS 
        SAFE SCHOOLS

   I N  T H I S  I S S U E

         MY COMMUNITY



Make an appointment
online.
A quick-check-in upon
arrival at the site.
The test is free and the
process takes less than 10
minutes, from start to
finish. 
Test results within 24-36
hours via text and email.

1.

2.

3.

4.

The testing process 
is simple:

Link to schedule your
COVID testing
appointment

https://achieve.lausd.net/covidtestingappt
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THE COMMUNITY
STAY UP TO DATE WITH THINGS IN OUR ACHIEVEMENT COMMUNITY!

Don't miss out on any updates from 
the Wilmington community! Click on

the icons!

Visit the Grab and Go Food Center at
Banning Phineas High School to pick
up a meal from 7:00 am to 10:00 a.m.

Dental Check-ups every 6 months is
important for your child's health.

Celebrating Black History Month 
 

Superintendent Dr. Michelle King was the
first African-American woman to lead the

Los Angeles Unified School District. Among
her major accomplishments, she raised the
graduation rate. A product of Los Angeles

Unified, she graduated from Palisades High
School, earned her undergraduate degree at

UCLA, her master’s degree at Pepperdine
and her doctorate at the University of

Southern California.

High School Seniors apply for FAFSA today! 

https://www.facebook.com/WilmingtonCommunity/

